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Holtec and Lacey Township  
Reach Amicable Agreement to 

Continue Prompt Decommissioning 
of Oyster Creek  

Holtec International has reached a positive agreement 
with Lacey Township regarding the prompt  
decommissioning of the former Oyster Creek Nuclear 
Generating Station. The agreement allows Holtec to 
proceed with safely moving the station’s remaining 
spent nuclear fuel from the plant’s spent fuel pool  into  
dry cask storage on the onsite Independent Spent Fuel 
Storage Installation (ISFSI). The two parties have 
agreed to adopt enhanced communication  measures 
to prevent future misconceptions that had strained our 
relations wio to  together  to address the 

concerns of the local community . The agreement seeks 

to establish close communications and unfettered  
dialog throughout  the fuel loading campaign as well 
as the overall decommissioning project at Oyster 
Creek. We believe that a cordial relationship with the 
Township will create a trusting business environment 
which may lead to developing non-polluti ng 
enterprises at 
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vessel internals ahead of schedule; dismantled and 
removed transformers; and completed dozens of other 
activities with no safety 

mailto:e.grandrimo@holtec.com


 
 

For more information, please contact: 

mailto:e.grandrimo@holtec.com

